
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Christine Williams, Supervisor of Special Services 

   

Date: April 16, 2019 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       April 2019 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend placement of Kathleen Estes as a one-on-one aide for a special education student at 

Bowe School during orchestra practice. Orchestra practice is one hour per week on Monday 

afternoons. Compensation will be at the hourly rate. 


